Marceh 23, 2021
To Whom It May Concern:

We fully support the Oregon State University programs for Potatoes, Wheat, Barley,
Hemp, and Alfalfa production. They supply us with the tools that help make our crops
better with new varieties, pest controls, management options, and overall soil health
programs.

We grow organic potatoes and we need good varieties that meet our high standards that
we set for our customers. They want potatoes that cook good, look good, taste good, and
Store good which means we need research that helps us meet the requirements that our
customers expect.

OSU research and extension has been a great partner in helping us achieve those goals.
As Oregon Potato Commission growers we spend about half our budget every year on
OSU research and extension so we are very dedicated to helping our industry grow.

As potato grower statewide we have set up endowments with OSU for research on
Potatoes to help us get some benefits of new and existing varieties.

If u like to eat local fresh or processed foods from Oregon please help us in supporting
Our partner in agriculture production. We need to always get better at production ag so
New and innovative ideas are always a way to make our products better.

Please support OSU programs as they help agriculture grow in Oregon.

Thank You for your Support
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Daniel Chin
Grower Klamath Falls
chinfarms@gmail.com
WWWw.wongpotatoes.com
PS- We have been growing potatoes in the Klamath Basin for over 90 years, and we
would like the support to help us keep growing!!
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